
Reminders: 

Dear Parents, 
  
 Conferences will be on Wednesday, February 12th and Thursday, 
February 13th.  Be on the lookout for an email Monday morning at 7:45 am 
with the link to sign up for conferences.  

Math (next two weeks): 
5th Grade Math Classes— The students 
will be continuing their unit on fractions. 
Brown’s Math Class— The students 
began learning about volume and surface 
area in chapter 10.  The students will be 
testing on chapter 10 on February 11th.  

 02/03-02/10 Book Fair 
 02/05  Spring Pictures  
 02/06  Mother/Son Feed My Starving Children Event 
 02/07  Student Council Convention; Daddy/Daughter Dance 7:00 pm 
 02/12-02/13 Parent Teacher Conferences; Early Release 11:30 am 
 02/14  Valentine’s Day!   
 02/17  Presidents’ Day; No School 
 02/22  Chandler Innovation Fair at Hamilton High School 
 02/25  Lockdown Evacuation Drill 
 03/02-03/06 Read Across America Week; Spirit Week 
 03/03  PTO Meeting 7:30 am; Spring Choir Concert 
 03/05  Regional Track Meet 
 03/06  Dr. Seuss Family Picnic; Last Day of 3rd Quarter 
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5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
02/03 

 
lately 

settlement 
watchful 
countless 
steadily 

closeness 
calmly 

government 
agreement 
cloudiness 
delightful 

noisily 
tardiness 
forgetful 

forgiveness 
harmless 

enjoyment 
appointment 
effortless 
plentiful 

 
Lesson 19 

My email is: brown.melissa@cusd80.com 

5th Grade 
Spelling 
Week of 
02/10 

 
salsa 

mattress 
tycoon 
burrito 
bandana 
tomato 
poncho 

dungarees 
lasso 
patio 
siesta 
cargo 
vanilla 

tsunami 
iguana 
plaza 

caravan 
hammock 
pajamas 
gallant 

 
Lesson 20 

Writing: 
We will continue to work on opinion writing.  We will 
finish out the quarter with an essay about whether 

or not kids should have access to social media. 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 
01/31 Mitchell 
02/11     Briley 

5th Grade Reading Block: 
 

We will finishing the book Hatchet and then finishing out 
the quarter with the book, Where the Mountain Meets 
the Moon. We will be focusing on the following skills:  

 
Reading–      Figurative Language 
       Vocabulary and Comprehension from books 
       Making Predictions (Small Group-STARS) 
Grammar–    Pronouns 
       Writing Titles 

Social Studies/Science: 
In social studies, we will continue 
learning about the Civil War. We 

will be doing a variety of activities 
including watching videos, writing, 

and doing a simulation.  

Yearbook: 
Reserve your copy of the 2019-2020 Fulton 
Fire yearbook for $20 online now through 
March 1st.  Go to the following link and 

follow the instructions:  
www.gradsyearbooks.com 

Classroom Donations: 
 

If you are able to donate 
any of the following items 

for the class, I would 
greatly appreciate it. 

 
 Pencil top erasers 
 
 Bags of Jolly Ranchers 

or Starbursts 
 

Thank you for your 
support!! 

Valentine’s Day:  
We will be exchanging cards on Valentine’s Day 

for students wanting to participate.  The 
students will be making Valentines’ Day boxes 

for all their cards. The boxes can be shoe 
boxes, Kleenex boxes, or any other kind of box 

you would like to use. The students can 
decorate them however they would like to, but 

it needs to be completed at home. They can 
bring in their boxes anytime as long as it is here 

by February 14th. 
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